
LTCC  Fire  Academy  cadets
ready to find a job
Twenty-six cadets graduated from the Fire Academy at Lake
Tahoe Community College on June 26.

The academy is a partnership between the college and South
Lake Tahoe, Lake Valley and Tahoe-Douglas fire departments.
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Many graduates go on to work for local fire agencies.

For more information on the academy, contact Leona Allen at
allenl@ltcc.edu or (530) 541.4660, ext. 554.
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